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Ms. Nina Bell
Nuclear Safety Analyst
Nuclear Information and Resource Service IN RESPONSE REFER
1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW, 4th Floor TO FOIA-84-554
Washington, DC 20036 AND F01A-84-666

Dear Ms. Bell:

This is in partial response to your letters dated July 3,1984, and
August 6,1984, in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of
Infonnation Act (F0IA), the following:

'

1. NRC Staff proposed, estimated or fixed schedules for:
-- review of TDI Owners' Group submittals,
-- review of site specific data,
-- review by Staff consultants (including Pacific Northwest

Labs),
-- pre-filed testimony in operating licensing proceedings;
and

2. All documents related to the potential problems in meeting
~ ~~- ' ~ .

such schedules.

The docunients listed on enclosed Appendix A are responsive to your
requests. These documents are being placed in the NRC Public Document
Room in file folder F01 A-84-554/666.

,

The staff is conti,nuing to search for additional documents subject to
your requests. You will be notified at the completion of our search and
review of additional subject documents.

Sinc ly,

. M. elton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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Re: F01A-84-554 and-

:.

F01A-84-666*
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APPENDIX A

1. 5/17/84 Note to K. Jabbour from G. E. Johnson re: Scheduling of
Hearing on Diesel Generator Contention (1 page)

2. 7/6/84 Letter to J. L. Kelley et. al. from J. R. Gray re:
Emergency Diesel Generators for Catawba (1 page)

3. 8/3/84 Letter to J. L. Kelley from G. E. Johnson re: Technical
Evaluation Report on the Catawba Diesel Generator (1 page)
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